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End of Manufacturing Notification (Excluding China) 

To: Welch Allyn Customers 

From: Nadja Briscoe    

Ref: SURESIGHT® VISION SCREENER AND AUTOREFRACTOR       

Date: November 13, 2015      

Dear Welch Allyn Customer, 

Effective January 1, 2016 the Welch Allyn SureSight product line will be discontinued and no longer offered for sale for all 
countries except for China. For your reference, a detailed list of the affected part numbers is provided below: 

Discontinued Products 
Discontinued Part 

Number 
Description 

Replacement Part 
Number 

Description 

14000 (F,G,I,S) SURESIGHT,VISION SCREENER VS100-B / VS100S-B  SPOT VISION SCREENER,PLUGB/US 

14002 (F,G,I,S) SURESIGHT,VISION SCREENER(EUR)       VS100-2 / VS100S-2 SPOT VISION SCREENER,PLUG2/EUR   

14004 SURESIGHT VISION SCREENER (UK)        VS100-4 / VS100S-4 SPOT VISION SCREENER,PLUG4/UK     

14006 SURESIGHT VISION SCR (AUST) VS100-66 / VS100S-66 SPOT VISION SCREENER,PLUG66/AUS 

14010 (F,S) SURESIGHT AUTOREFRCTOR   

14012 (F,G,I,S, PDDS) SURESIGHT AUTOREFACTOR (EUR)   

14014 SURESIGHT, AUTOREFRACTOR (UK)   

14016 SURESIGHT AUTOREFRACTOR (AUST)   

14024 SURESIGHT AUTOREFRCTOR w/o printer   

14022 SURESIGHT AUTOREFRCTOR w/o printer   

14011B SURESIGHT AUTOREFRACTOR    

 
Technical Support and Repair Service  
Welch Allyn will continue to provide Technical Phone, Repair / Service and Calibration support activities on the product line, 
addressed in this notification, for a period of 5 years or until parts are no longer available. Technical Support will be provided 
through normal channels.  
 
Note to Partners in Care Support Agreement Customers:  
Please be assured that Welch Allyn will continue to fully support the terms of your agreement during this transition period.  
Welch Allyn will be accepting new 1 year term agreements and renewals until December 31, 2018 and 2 year agreements 
until December 31, 2017. 

Should you have any questions regarding this initiative please don’t hesitate to contact Welch Allyn Customer Care.  

 
Regards, 
Nadja Briscoe - Global Marketing Manager, Physical Assessment 

http://www.welchallyn.com/

